
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Stefanie-Jo Osborn 
Thursday, February 25, 2021 10:52 AM 
Dorothy Menasco 

Hong Wang 
RE: Docket No. 20200226 

No, that's perfect. They are interested persons. Thank you so much! 

-------- Original message--------
From: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Date: 2/25/21 10:48 AM (GMT-05:00) 
To: Stefanie-Jo Osborn <SOsbom@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200226 

Hi Stefanie, 

FILED 2/25/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 02449-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Per your request, we DN 01393-2021 has been moved from the docket file back to consumer 
correspondence. Additionally, Shannon Roberts and Martin Stirdivant were changed from "parties of 
record" back to "interested persons." If they are to be completely removed from the contact list, 
please advise, and we will update the parties and interested persons list accordingly. 

Dorothy 

From: Stefanie-Jo Osborn <S0sborn@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2021 9:57 AM 

To: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20200226 

Good morning, 

Per their request, will you please move DN O 1393-2021 back to Correspondence and take off Shannon Roberts and 
Martin Stirdivant as parties of record? 

Thank you, 

~ame-fl~ 
Attorney, Economic Regulation Section 
O ffice of the General Counsel 
(850) 413-617 5 

1 



2

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law.   Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request.  Therefore, your e‐
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
  
  




